From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 19 December 2014 13:18
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/02025/HYBRID

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:18 PM on 19 Dec 2014 from Mr Kevin Buxey.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcel 1570 Adjoining And West Of Chilgrove Drive And Adjoining And North Of Camp Road Upper Heyford 

	Proposal:
	FULL - Phase 1 - 9,844 sq.m. warehouse; service yard for loading and unloading of HGVs and parking provision for 6 No cars, 4 No HGV lorries, 8 No trailers and a bicycle shelter; new vehicular access at northern end of site off Chilgrove Drive; improved visibility splays onto Camp Road and new landscaping treatment around the boundary of the site; OUTLINE - Phase 2 - 9,137 sq.m. manufacturing and storage facility; 3,000 sq.m. two storey office and training school; new vehicular parking area incorporating car parking, motorcycle spaces and a bicycle shelter and new vehicular access onto Camp Road 

	Case Officer:
	Andrew Lewis 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Kevin Buxey

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Heyford Leys Farm, Camp Rd Upper Heyford, Bicester ox25 5lx


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Sir / Madam, I strongly object to any further development along any side and in close proximatery of our premises as it will be depremental to the future of our park being used for tourism within the local area of North Oxfordshire. We are already struggling to survive and continue running having the new development of Dorchester Living on our doorstep this has been a challenge during the past year with ongoing problems i.e noise and traffic. Any future development close to our premises could force us out of business. Regards Mr K Buxey 


